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        PreK  and  K4
            2016-2017
         Welcome to Shepherd of the Hills Early Childhood Program!   

         I look forward to working with all of you and your children

         this year.  If you have questions or concerns please feel free to
         call me @ 920-960-3390.  
                                                       Thank you,

                                                                                                        Mrs. Schreiner
Daily Logistics:
Student Drop off: 
At 7:40 am there will be a teacher supervising students as they wait for the morning bell by the main school entrance. PreK parents are welcome to either let their children wait outside and visit with friends or escort their children into the classroom after 7:45 am.  At 7:50 am the morning bell will ring and students will enter the building.  Children will store their coats and backpacks in their hallway cubbies and bring their take home folders into the classroom.  There will be time for play followed by all school morning prayer.  After prayer we will say our good byes and begin class.
Student Pick up: 
PreK students will be dismissed at 10:30 am. K4 students will dismiss at 11:30 am. At those times students will be picked up in the school entrance near the offices.  Please come into the building to pickup your child.  You may authorize other individuals to pick up for you on the classroom student information sheet provided during supply drop off day.
Snack: 
A room parent volunteer will purchase snacks for the children.  I have the first few days of class covered.  Please send $5.00 to school and let me know if you are interested in helping purchase snacks for the class.

Communications: 
A take home folder will be used to send notes and art work home.  I will also be checking folders each class for any notes from home.

